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Our Ref: TP/180040 
Date: 19th November 2018 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Proposed “Bikehanger” cycle shelter on Heslington Road - 
Consultation. 
 
As part of a ward committee request, the Council has been asked to 
investigate the installation of a “Bikehanger” cycle shelter at a location on 
Heslington Road. I have attached drawing TP/180040/001 showing the 
proposed location and giving details of a typical “Bikehanger” shelter.  
 
The shelter is to be provided free as a trial and is to be managed by the 
supplier (Cyclehoop) on behalf of the Council for the duration of the trial.  
 
The shelter is locked and spaces within the shelter would be hired out to 
residents. 
 
A typical shelter is manufactured from galvanised steel and is 2.55m long 
x 2.03m wide x 1.365m high. The shelter would be positioned on road 
within the lay-by, but would only be accessible from the footway. 
 
The layout of the internal cycle racking is designed to allow for all types 
of bicycle, with a maximum of 6 per shelter.  
 
I would appreciate your views or comments on the proposal, no later 
than Friday 30th November and preferably in writing to me at the above 
address or via email to david.mercer@york.gov.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
David Mercer 
Acting Transport Projects Manager 
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